
L’École Secondaire

Oak Bay High
May 29, 2023

Dear Parents, Guardians & Students;

Important Dates for next week:

May 31st Lockdown Drill

June 1st Indigenous Grad Songhees Wellness Grad beginning at 5:00 pm

Choir Concert 7:00 pm Dave Dunnet Theatre

June 3 & 4 Oak Bay Tea Party

From the Office…

Additional Tickets to UVic:

Thank you to all those that submitted requests for additional tickets. Unfortunately, demand exceeded the
available supply. A lottery was conducted to award the 75 available tickets. Those selected through the lottery
will have received an email from our School Cash Online system with payment instructions for one additional
ticket.

Please know that in the coming weeks we will work to further refine our seating plan and there may be a few
last-minute tickets that could come available. These will be distributed through UVic.

Livestream of the Recognition Ceremony:

We are pleased to announce that the Recognition Ceremony on June 22nd will be Livestreamed so that those
unable to attend in-person can still watch and celebrate their grad's big day. Details regarding access to the
Livestream will be released in coming weeks.

From Athletics…

Rugby Update:

Congratulations to the Girls, Junior Boys and Senior Boys rugby teams, all of which recently competed in their
Island Championships and have earned berths to the Provincial Championships next week in Abbotsford.

Senior Girls Soccer:

After a third-place finish at the Island championships, our Sr Girls Soccer team was able to challenge the
second-place finisher, Stelly’s, for a berth to Provincials. In a hard-fought battle, and one of their best
performances of the season, the girls came out with a 2-1 win and qualified for BCs. They are very much
looking forward to taking on the top talent in the province next week as they head to Kelowna for a 3-day
tournament.

Track & Field

This past week we saw all four of our track & field teams (junior boys & girls and senior boys & girls) place #1
at the Island Track and Field finals. Forty five of these athletes have qualified for the Provincial Championships
schedule for next week in Langley.



From our Digital Arts Department…

The Oak Bay Digital Photography Course would like to acknowledge a recent donation to the program by David
Kilshaw. David is an Oak Bay Alumni (class of ‘72) and has gifted the program with some exceptional quality
Digital Photography equipment. His generosity and the donations of many others over the years have allowed
Oak Bay High School to offer exclusive courses in both traditional film and digital photography. Thank You!


